Dear Chair Marsh and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the 100% Clean Energy for All Act, HB 2021. | urge your support for this bill, which will require all of
Oregon's electricity to come from clean energy resources, like wind and solar, by 2040. This bill should include critical labor
standards to ensure new jobs in clean energy are well paid and include benefits while also incentivizing community-based projects
that increase energy independence, affordability, and disaster resilience across Oregon.

| stand with the Oregon Clean Energy Opportunity Campaign, the Oregon League of Conservation Voters, and the Oregon
Conservation Network in supporting this legislation, which ensures new clean energy maximizes economic opportunities to
environmental justice communities, meaning rural, low-income and BIPOC communities, and Tribal Nations.

I join thousands of Oregonians from across the state to urge you to commit to a 100% clean energy future. It is imperative that we
move forward with 100% clean energy as quickly as possible to prevent an even harder adjustment to climate change.

Thank you.

KB Mercer
10811 SE Schiller St.
Portland, OR 97266



